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MEMORANDUM

TO: Chief Academic Officers
University Council on Articulation
Chief Student Affairs Officers

FROM: Linda Johnsrud LM}«»\.&Q

Vice President for Academic Planning and Policy

SUBJECT: TRANSFER OF THE ASSOCIATE OF ARTS IN
TEACHING (AAT) DEGREE FROM LEEWARD
COMMUNITY COLLEGE

With this memorandum, I am clarifying that the AAT degree is an
Associate of Arts degree and is to be accepted as fulfilling lower
division general education core (basic/area or
foundations/diversification requirements at all UH baccalaureate
degree-granting institutions, per Executive Policy E5.209 University of
Hawai'i System Student Transfer and Inter-campus Articulation:

E5.209 Section III B.

2. A UH Associate in Arts degree (AA) degree is accepted as
fulfilling lower division general education core (basic/area or
foundations/diversification) requirements at all UH
baccalaureate degree-granting institutions.
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